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In next week’s Midweek News we will have all you need to know about new 
protocols for worship after the June 15th statewide reopening. We anticipate few 

restrictions. However, those not fully vaccinated should continue to take 
precautions. And, if you are more comfortable wearing a mask and practicing social 

distancing, we support you. 
 

 

Community Outreach – The TUMC Pantry will be 
open Saturday, June 19th 11:30 -12:30.  

Any and all help is appreciated.  

 
 

 

 

 

Give securely online. Go to our website and click on the Give button at the top of our 
home page.  Set up a recurring gift and never worry about missing your giving to our 
ministries! If you have any questions, please call the office. 

 
Please keep Julia and Dave Summers and Julia’s father Bill in 
your prayers. He has entered hospice care. 
Please pray for Gerry Soults’ nephew Bob who will have heart 
surgery at Stanford on Thursday. 



 

The Central Valley District UMW 
invites YOU to join us in a Virtual 

Spiritual Growth Retreat 
SATURDAY, JUNE 19 

10:00 A.M. to 12:30 P.M. 
via ZOOM 

The New Testament calls Jesus by many names: 

Son of God w Son of Man w Messiah w Christ w Savior w Lamb of God 
Jesus calls himself our friend and Paul says he is our brother. 

These names reveal who Jesus is and what he came to do. Some names 
resonate with us more strongly at different periods in our lives. 

 
In this retreat we will ask ourselves who do   
we say Jesus is at this moment in our lives. 

REGISTER HERE 
 
 


